
Year 3- Information for Term 1 

If you want to contact us you can: 
-Email or call the school office (this is usually the quickest option)
-Contact us directly on class Dojo (checked between 8am and 5pm)
-Speak to us face to face at the end of the day once all children have been collected

We are Readers 
Please ensure your child brings in their reading 
book and reading record every day.  
You should read with your child at least twice a 
week and record the date, title (book or other 
reading material) and your comment.  

We are Mathematicians 
In Maths this term, we will be completing the unit 
of adding and subtracting across 10. We will then 
complete our unit of ‘Numbers to 1000.’ 

During our Mathsmagician lessons each morning, 
we are revising our learning that we have 
previously looked at in year 2.  

Our multiplication learning will be supported by 
regular times tables practice. Please ensure your 
child is practising their TTRS using their individual 
log-in details at least three times a week. If you are 
unsure on how to do this, please catch me at the 
end of the day or message me on Dojo. Practising at 
home is vital to learning all the multiplication and 
division facts. By the end of year 3, children will be 
expected to instantly recall their 1, 2, 3, 4, 5, 8 and 
10 times tables related division facts. 

We are Frome Vale Citizens 
This term’s learning behaviour is ‘Aspiration and 
motivation.’ FVC value is ‘Respect.’ 
Our Jigsaw focus is ‘Being me in our world.’ 

We are Historians 
As Historians, Year 3 will be exploring events 
surrounding the Tudor period (AD1485 – 1603).  We 
will begin the unit by exploring Plantagenets, two 
rival factions of the same family – what happens if 
there are rival claims to the throne. We will then 
explore significance of events and individuals. Some 
of these include: 

We are Writers 
In Term 1, we will be reading ‘Leon and the space 
Between’ by Angela McAllister. 

For our fiction outcome this term, we will be writing 
an alternative ending based on the story.  
For our non-fiction outcome later in the term, we will 
be writing a report based on Henry VIII.  

We are athletes 
PE will now be taught on Wednesday and Friday 
(outdoor). Please ensure that children are wearing 
correct kit on these days. 

We are Scientists 
As Scientists this term, we will be learning about 
Forces and magnets. During this unit, we will be 
learning about the four different types of forces, 
South and North Poles and magnets. We will be 
carrying out a enquiry to develop our classifying and 
grouping skills. 

Here is a link to the story being read aloud if 

you would like to read it at home: 

https://youtu.be/nZjYNJB2pXg?si=IsCXLNkVih

0STqAI 

https://youtu.be/nZjYNJB2pXg?si=IsCXLNkVih0STqAI
https://youtu.be/nZjYNJB2pXg?si=IsCXLNkVih0STqAI


The Lancastrians (Red Rose) and the Yorkists (White 
Rose). The Battle of Bosworth between King Richard III 
and Henry Tudor (later Henry VII).  


